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Dear Mr Burke 

I refer to our letter to you dated 18 July 2013 in which we asked you to complete an IED Registration 
Form. Many thanks for your response. You have indicated that your proposed activity, i.e. the 
activity or activities the subject of your waste licence or waste licence review application, is  an IED 
activity. Please note that from 30 September 2013, in accordance with Section 76A(6)(b) of the 
Waste Management Acts 1996 to 2013, your application will be dealt with by the Agency, and be 
determined or completed by it, under Part  IV of the Environmental Protection Agency Acts 1992 to  
2013. 

This letter is for your information only. You do'not need to respond. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian Meaney 
Senior Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 

CC. Mr Tony Brown, Mouchel Limited, Rowan House, Lloyd Drive, Ellesmere Port, CH65 9HQ UK 


